
Honouring the Sacred Journey
The film Voices of Grief (2016) offers a fresh
perspective on the many ways we can navigate
successfully through grief, or companion others
along their journey.

Following the film, we will host a discussion and
reflection on the challenges we face when a loved
one dies.

Everyone is welcome, whether you are grieving or
simply interested.

Voices of Grief
community film screening

Thursday, May 30, 2024
starts 6:30 - 8:30 pm

Lannin Funeral Home

connecting end of life care

32 Main St., Smiths Falls
A special thank you to Lannin Funeral Home

for their on-going support.


